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I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3838. As an adult foster home provider, this bill 

would have a serious and harmful impact on our small business. We are not 

comparable to large care facilities — we care for only five residents, and we are 

deeply committed to giving them the best possible quality of life in their remaining 

years. 

 

Our staff are treated like family, and we work hard every day to ensure a supportive, 

loving, and respectful environment for both residents and caregivers. This bill does 

not take into account the unique nature of adult foster homes and the personal care 

we provide. 

 

Please consider removing adult foster homes from the scope of HB 3838. We urge 

you to stand with small providers and oppose this bill. 


